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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
7 FEachaxehuSsrect; BuCaxgx

08I0, 19th September, 1932,

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter
with enclosures regarding the freeboards of the steamers
" LINDVATGEN " and "VESTVANGEN " and I have to state that the
matter has been discussed with the Norweghan Authorities and
the Owners' representat#ve and as none of the freeboards have
yet been marked it has been agreed to mark the Convention
freeboards in each case as given on the amended computations
which were forwarded with your letter.

. I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

(Signed) Geo. Webster
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